
   Senior 2 students relating their experiences  
    with the Sisters at Rabat 
 
 
Going to the Sisters' Convent at Rabat was  
truly a pleasant and unforgettable                 
experience.  Here at school, we only have a 
limited amount of time to get to know what the 
Sisters of St. Joseph really do in their spare 
time.  The first thing we did was to talk to all 
the Sisters that have come from all over the 
world and give them gifts.  We learnt how they 
got their inspiration to become Sisters and they 
also taught us more about Saint Emily. All the 
sisters were very nice and kind-hearted, so 
much so that they gave us the opportunity to 
visit their rooms. Some Sisters have amazing 
talents.  One of them is Sister Clare who knits 
bookmarks and gives them as gifts.  They 
taught us many things like to have faith and to never give up.  We hope to see them again in the 
future. 
Leanne Fava 
Senior 2  student. 
 

 
On Wednesday 12th March 2014, 
the Form 2 students were privileged 
to go and visit the retired Sisters in 
their convent at Rabat.  We were 
first greeted by Sr. Marion and were 
lead upstairs where we had a 
talk.  We learnt about the Sisters of 
St Joseph and their charitable 
work.   After the interesting          
session, we were divided into 
groups of three and each group was 
allocated a Sister so that we could 
exchange our experiences.  When it 
was over, we gave them gifts that 
we had brought as a token of our 
gratitude.  We were also lucky to 
have a tour around the Sisters'      
accommodation.  Later, we went 

downstairs to the chapel for a short prayer and some reflection time.  This outing was a great 
success, thanks to Mrs Betts and Sister Lucienne. 
Chikka Cole 
Senior 2 student 



   Letter of thanks from Sr. Marion 
 

 

 

Dear Mr K. Vella, 

 

Many thanks for sending Form 2 girls to visit us, sisters at Rabat. It was a joy for us all to 

be with the girls and teachers. Communication between girls and sisters was at its best. 

Many thanks for lovely gifts you and girls gave each one of us. Kindly extend our gratitude 

to the parents of the students. 

Girls felt much at home especially when they 

went to the sisters' rooms.  They showed interest 

in each sister and I am sure there was an impact 

of appreciation of talents. 

At prayers we prayed for you all. 

 

Regards and May God bless you all. 

 

Sr Marion 


